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Customer satisfaction is the condition of the durability and survival of today's
organizations and certainly customer dissatisfaction leads to incongruent behaviors.
Complainant's behavior is influenced by various psychological and cultural variables.
The purpose of this study was to investigate the relationship between perceived
cultural indicators and Customers of complainants' behavior in Refah Kargaran Bank's
of branch Guilan province. Research is considered as an applied and descriptive-
survey method. The statistical population of the research is customers of Refah
Kargaran Bank of Guilan Province. By using the sampling method and based on the
Cochran formula, 417 customers were sampled. For data gathering, a standardized
questionnaire was used. The reliability of the questionnaire was confirmed by
Cronbach's alpha and composite reliability, and validity of the questionnaire was
confirmed by convergent, convergent, and divergent content validity. In order to
analyze the data, Smart PLS3 software was applied and using Minimal Squares based
structural equation modeling method has been applied. The findings of the research
showed that perceived cultural indicators have a significant effect on the complaints
behavior of customers in the branches of the bank of the employees of the city of
Guilan. The sample in this study has a high average in terms of avoiding uncertainty,
collectivism, lack of belief in power distance, short / long term and patriarchal
attitude. The results of this study showed that there is a significant relationship
between perceived cultural indicators and general and private activity of clients of
the banks of the Rafah Bank in Guilan province. There was also no significant
relationship between power distance and short / long term attitude, lack of customer
response and short / long term attitude and general activity.

                               page 1 / 2



 

Keywords : cultural indicators, customer complaints behavior, Refah Kargaran Bank

Islamic Azad University, Rasht Branch - Thesis Database
 دانشگاه آزاد اسالمی واحد رشت - سامانه بانک اطالعات پایان نامه ها

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               page 2 / 2

/fa/thesis/bodyView/7603
/fa/thesis/bodyView/7603
http://www.tcpdf.org

